SACRED HEART SCHOOL TALENT SHOW
F-
Week of January 31, 20217

Our annual Sacred Heart School Talent Show usually takes place during Catholic
Schools' Week.

This event is always a fun time in which the talents of our students are
showcased. Unfortunately we are not able to hold our traditional talent show, but
I am hoping to put together a virtual one.

Any student who participates will record a Flipgrid video of him/herself
performing. (This is very easy to do.) These will be put together into a "Talent
Show" that can be viewed by classes and families. I hope to have the Talent
Show recordings ready to view no later than Friday, February 5™.

I hope many of the students will participate! It is so exciting to see the talents
of the students!

If your child is interested in taking part in the show with a serious practiced act,
please fully complete the attached form. Return the form to Mrs. Popp by
Thursday, January 28™.

Recordings should be done by Tuesday, February 2™ so they can be put together
for the final "show.

I will send a link to record the Flipgrid when I receive the form below.

Please email any questions to Mrs. Popp at mpopp@shshampton.org.
I look forward to seeing your talents!
Meg Popp
Grade 3



mailto:mpopp@shshampton.org

2021 Talent Show Participant

Name:
Grade:

Kind of Act:

(For example: singing, dancing, comedy routine, gymnastics, etc......)
(What will you be doing?)

All Performers in act:

Music:

(If applicable)

Number of Minutes (approx.):
**Please limit acts to about 3 minutes.**

PARENT SIGNATURE

PARENT EMAIL

RETURN THIS FORM NO LATER THAN FRIDAY, JANUARY 29TH TO
MRS. POPP---ROOM 21.



